
Dear volunteer voice student,

Thank you so very much for volunteering to be a practice student for our vocal pedagogy teachers-in-training!  I hope

this has been a rewarding experience for you.

Please take a moment to respond below about your time working with your teacher.  Your comments will help us

improve our pedagogy programs, and will help me guide your teacher from this semester to be a better voice teacher. I

will not directly share your evaluation with your teacher, but I will draw upon it for any constructive suggestions that may

help him or her improve as a teacher.

1. Describe what you think are your teacher’s greatest strengths.

2. What suggestions do you have to help him or her improve how he or she teaches?

3. Please feel free to provide additional comments as you see fit regarding your experience.

4. Would you be interested in volunteering again in the future?  Would you recommend a friend of yours to

volunteer?


